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Employer Bulletin

Holiday office hours
Our office will be closed on 
December 25 & 26, 2024 and 
January 1, 2025.

Employee emails  
make a difference!
Whenever possible, include 
the employee’s personal email 
address when enroling new 
employees. Having emails on file 
allows us to connect with members 
and do our part to reduce our 
environmental footprint and costs.

Employer 
Satisfaction 
Survey
Please check your inbox for the 
Employer Satisfaction Survey. 
We are committed to ensuring the 
services you receive meet and exceed 
your expectations. Survey to be sent 
in the second week of December.

Our emails have changed

Please ensure any PEPP email address you have on file has the  
@plannera.ca address. We will no longer receive emails sent to our old email 
domains (@peba.gov.sk.ca) effective December 31, 2024. 

erc.pepp@plannera.ca

NEW Webinar Coming 
Your Way! 

Learn about the Leave of 
Absence and Return to Work 

Process! 

When: December 17, 2024 
Time: 10 a.m. - 12 p.m. 

 
Send any questions to 
erc.pepp@plannera.ca. 

November 2024November 2024

The Employer tab is moving soon!

You are moving to the top! The Employer tab on the website is moving to 
a new spot. The tab will be located at the top of the screen before Benefits 
Plans.

The URL remains the same; you don’t need to worry about updating it if you 
have the page bookmarked.

If you have employees who have turned or will turn age 71 before year end, 
please complete the following two steps:

1.	 Update the employee status to Terminated in PLANet using  
December 15 for all employees who turn age 71 this year; and

2.	 Stop all contributions by December 31.

Contributions received after this date will be returned to the employer.

Age 71 Reminder

Maximum Contributions

The 2025 contributions must remain the 
lesser of $32,490 or 18% of a member’s 
yearly earnings.
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